
Buckeye Power, Inc. 

May 10,2007 

The Honorable Alan R. Schriber 
The Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
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RE: Buckeye Power, Inc.'s acquisition of the Greenville Station 
Case No: 99-996-EL-BGN 

Dear Chairman Schriber: 

This letter is to inform you that Buckeye Power, Inc. (Buckeye) is now the owner of the Greenville 
Station. Buckeye's acquisition of the Greenville facility from DPL Energy, LLC (DPLE) closed on April 
25, 2007, 

The Ohio Power Siting Board approved the transfer of the Greenville facility from DPLE to Buckeye 
pursuant to its Order dated April 23, 2007. 

Accordingly, for any ftirther correspondence relating to the Greenville facility, please contact the 
following: 

Palrick O'Loughlin 
Vice President, Engineering and Power Supply 
Buckeye Power, Inc. 
6677 Busch Blvd. 
Columbus, Ohio 43229 
(614) 846-5757 ext. 103 
poloughlin@buckeyepower.com 

Thank you and the rest of the Board for your time and attention in approving this transfer. Please feel 
free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, •/ ,¥ f'V-

'MUU 
Patrick W.OToughlin 
Vice President, Engineering and Power Supply 
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